
 

 

 
 

22 October 2007 
 

Community Service Announcement 
 

Jindabyne Dam Completion of Cone Valve Tests 
 
 
 
 
Following the successful test of our cone valves at Jindabyne Dam last week, Snowy Hydro is now required 
to reinstate the intake tower regulator gates known as baulks. 
 
This will require a temporary cessation of water flows into the Snowy River from Jindabyne Dam for a 
period of 3 to 4 hours. At this stage, it is planned to carry out this work on Wednesday 24th October 2007. 
 
This temporary cessation of flows will not affect the current monthly release target of water into the Snowy 
River. 
 
Up to date information on environmental water releases can be found on the Snowy Hydro web page at 
www.snowyhydro.com.au 


